
 

Joliet Township High School – District 204  
 

 

To: Parents/Guardians  

 

Re: Offender Community Notification Laws  

 

State law requires a building principal or teacher to notify parents/guardians during school registration or 

parent-teacher conferences that information about sex offenders and violent offenders against youth is 

available to the public.  

 

You may find the Illinois Sex Offender Registry on the Illinois State Police’s website at:  

http://www.isp.state.il.us/sor/  

 

You may find the Illinois Statewide Child Murderer and Violent Offender Against Youth Registry on the 

Illinois State Police’s website at:  

http://www.isp.state.il.us/cmvo/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The mission of Joliet Township High School, a diverse and unified learning community of choice, is to empower every student to acquire and apply 
the attributes to compete and contribute positively to our community and global society by providing a rigorous, relevant, and innovative education 
in a safe, supportive, academy environment through a quality, caring, and dedicated staff working in partnership with family and community. 

 
Joliet Township High School ensures equal educational opportunities are offered to students, regardless of race, color, national origin, age, 

gender, religion, disability, veteran's status, or marital status. 

http://www.isp.state.il.us/cmvo/

